
 

Good afternoon: 

All private school and new to district course selection conferences will take place at New Trier 

High School’s Northfield campus on Thursday, February 13th.  Our counselors will be there 

to answer your questions and ensure that your student’s transition to New Trier is a smooth 

one.  I will send you a link to sign up for these 15 minute conferences in mid January.  

 All families will need to log into PowerSchool in February and choose their student’s classes 

even if they do not attend a registration conference. The deadline for submitting your student’s 

courses is February 20th at 3:30 pm.  

Thank you very much and we look forward to working with you and welcoming your student to 

New Trier.  

Best, 

Lori Worth, Transition Coordinator 

 


